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Traffic Council – New Regulations 
 

 
Please be advised Traffic Council added some traffic changes at their April 16, 2020 meeting. 
These changes became official and legal on May 7, 2020 
 
The changes are outlined below. Signs have been ordered and are in the process of being 
installed.  Please monitor these locations and begin enforcement once you see the new signage in 
place. 
 
NO TURN ON RED   - A new No Turn on Red restriction has been added to the Parking and 
Traffic Regulations at Beacon Street, westbound onto Sumner Street. 
 
NO TURN ON RED   - A new No Turn on Red restriction has been added to the Parking and 
Traffic Regulations at Beacon Street, eastbound onto Langley Road. 
 
ACCESSIBLE PARKING SPACE -  A new accessible parking space has been added on Elm 
Street in front of Paddy’s Public House restaurant. 
 
 
STOP SIGNS REMOVED – Roosevelt Road, both directions at Theodore Road 
 
At the January 23, 2020 Traffic Council meeting, Traffic Council voted to remove the stop signs 
in both directions on Roosevelt Road and keeping the stops signs on Theodore Road.  The 
decision to remove the stop signs in both directions on Roosevelt Road at the intersection of 
Theodore Road was appealed to the Public Safety and Transportation Committee of the City 
Council. At May 13, 2020 meeting of the PS&T Committee, the appeal was denied.  Thus, the 
stop signs in both directions on Roosevelt Road at the intersection of Theodore Road will be 
removed.  DPW will be removing the signs shortly.  The stop signs on Theodore Road at 
Roosevelt Road will remain. 
 

  


